
Subject: Concern Regarding Pest Control 

Technician Performance 

Dear [Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention some concerns 

regarding the performance of the pest control technician, [Technician's Name], who visited our 

premises on [Date of Service]. 

During the visit, I observed the following issues: 

• Failure to properly address the infestation in [specific location]. 

• Lack of explanation about the treatment being applied. 

• Inadequate follow-up on previously noted pest issues. 

Given the importance of effective pest control for the safety and comfort of our environment, I 

would appreciate it if you could look into this matter promptly. I believe that addressing these 

concerns will help improve the quality of service provided. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


